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The Formentera Office of Culture is pleased to report that the Marià Villangómez Library's
second writing course of 2022 will be "Introduction to creative writing and literary appreciation",
to be held in November and taught in Catalan.

  

As part of the initiative the Marià Villangómez Library has acquired related books in Catalan and
Spanish that it will make available to participants.

  

Introduction to creative writing and literary appreciation
Individuals must be 16 years old to participate and may register by sending an email to bibliote
ca@conselldeformetera.cat
indicating their full name, phone number and email address. Registration will be open 17 to 21
October, and no more than 10 can participate. Places will be granted on a first-come,
first-served basis. Vicent Ferrer Mayans will give the workshop at the Marià Villangómez Library
every Monday in November from 7.30pm to 9.00pm. There is no cost to participate.

  

Ferrer was born on Formentera in 1967. He works as a professor of language and literature,
researcher, communicator, playwright and screenwriter. He also coordinates the graphic and
literary review ADN.

  

The workshop will cover resources for writer's block; driving creation through constriction;
rewriting literary texts; writing for social media and the basics of micro-poem creation.

  

For inquiries, contact the library team by e-mail at biblioteca@conselldeformentera.cat  or by
calling 971 32 33 86 during library hours.
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